
   

CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF ST. JOHNSBURY 

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of St. Johnsbury that the St. Johnsbury  
Select Board hereby cancels the public hearing that had been scheduled for the Welcome 
Center, 51 Depot Square, St. Johnsbury, Vermont, on Monday, December 12, 2022.  


